
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear praying friends,                        June 2023 

Thank you all for your prayers and investments in our ministry!  

 

Fruitful Meetings 

Praise the Lord, we have had many wonderful meetings these past months. We are about to finish our first full quarter of 

deputation, and we are rapidly approaching 20% of our support! We have thoroughly enjoyed every meeting and missions conference 

and we want to thank each church that has allowed us the privilege of presenting our ministry! Thank you for your kindness, 

thoughtfulness, and generosity towards us. We have truly been blessed with a wonderful start, and we have met many wonderful 

people along the way. Please pray that God will continue to orchestrate fruitful meetings to complete our schedule! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Praises for Answered Prayer 

 In our last prayer letter, we requested prayer that God would provide for a vehicle that would be 

suitable for deputation. In April, God miraculously provided $6,000 for our car fund, and then led us to the 

perfect vehicle for us in just the right timing. It was even the specific vehicle that we had been hoping to find. 

Thank you, once again, to those whom God used to meet this urgent need in our ministry!  

 

Ministry Opportunities 

 We had several opportunities to preach and teach this quarter, and we were very excited to be able to help with some 

canvassing and door-knocking! Please pray as well for those whom we have given tracts while travelling. 

 

Candidate School 

 We were privileged to attend BIMI Candidate School during the first full week of June. It was a refreshing week of learning, 

planning, and fellowshipping with fellow missionaries and the BIMI staff family. We are already looking forward to next year!  

 

Prayer Requests 

• Please pray for safety as we travel long distances between meetings. 

• Please pray that God will continue to supply our support so that we can quickly reach the field.  

• Please pray for wisdom as we research and explore tools for evangelism on the field. 

• Please pray for opportunities to witness. 

   

In Christ,  

Kyle and Elisabeth Burchwell 

 


